TO: The Ann Arbor Commission on Disability Issues

FROM: Westley Resendes & Larry Keeler, Nominating Committee

RE: Vice Chair Election Process 

DATE: February 15, 2016

Hello Everyone,

The Final Ballot of Candidates for the Vice Chair vacancy is as follows:

Al Blixt

Zach Damon

Voting Procedure for the February meeting:

1. We shall be conducting our election via voice vote. 

2. The Chair of the Voting Committee shall announce each candidate in the order they were nominated. 

3. After each candidate’s name is announced, the Chair of the Voting Committee shall inquire if any Commissioners wish to vote for said candidate.

4. The Commissioners shall then be able to raise their hands and vote affirmatively for said candidate or abstain from voting for said candidate.

a) A Commissioner is not required to vote for any candidate and has the ability to abstain from voting for any candidates.

5. Any candidate receiving the majority of the votes shall be elected the new Vice Chair, effective immediately

Thank you for your attention during this important process, and if you have any questions, you may contact us.

Regards,

Westley Resendes



Larry Keeler

Chair, Nominating Committee

Vice-Chair, Nominating Committee
